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Procedure & Appointment Cancellation Policy 
 
In the event that your appointment for an office visit or procedure 
needs to be cancelled, please notify your provider’s office as soon as 
possible.  This will allow us to provide timely care to other patients. 
 
Failure to notify us at least 24 hours prior to your scheduled 
appointment may result in a fee of $25.00 for office visit cancellations 
and $75.00 for procedure cancellations.  This charge is the 
responsibility of the patient and cannot be billed to your insurance 
company. 
 
A patient who misses three appointments without notifying us (no call, 
no show) may be dismissed from our practice and will need to seek 
medical care elsewhere. 
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